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CELEBRATING 20 YEARS OF
OUTSTANDING EDUCATION
Twenty years have passed since we first opened our doors
to young and bright minds in Egypt. Our mission was very
clear from day one: offering outstanding education while
maintaining our Islamic identity.

Generations of children, with their heads full of dreams
and their hearts full of hope have entered our classrooms,
only to exit them as young proud Egyptians with a bright
future, willing to serve their country with pride and love!
Since its founding in 2002, HAS has developed into an
innovative Azharian educational model in Egypt that
stands the test of time.
Our mission and promise to remain a renowned reference
in private Azharian education will always remain.

Because we believe that the best educators keep
learning, the school kicked off the new academic year
with a Professional Development Program for all
teachers. The program aims to develop teachers’
knowledge, boost their skills and keep them updated by
the latest technology in teaching.
As part of the Professional Development Program, the
school hosted Sheikh Dr. Magdy Ashour, the Academic
Advisor to the Grand Mufti of Egypt, who gave a cultural
seminar to expand our vision of thought and boost our
morale.
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PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
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WELCOME BACK, TEACHERS
In a warm, welcoming atmosphere, Al Hoda Schools
gathered in the school theatre to meet all staff and
welcome new ones. The meeting included a speech for
Dr. Hany Assal and Dr. Hedia Amer, about the mission
and vision of the school. The meeting was an excellent
opportunity to motivate, encourage and inspire
teachers for a new academic year that is just to begin.

Our Guest of Honour was H.E. Sheikh Dr. Magdy
Ashour, the Academic Advisor to the Grand Mufti of
Egypt, who gave an inspiring speech about the great
value of a teacher and his place of honour.

A grand welcome to all our students as we embark into             
a fresh new academic year.

Al-Hoda Azhar students kicked off the first day of school
with many activities, many surprises and many smiles!
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WELCOME BACK, STUDENTS
https://fb.watch/gImqAr909N/



We have indeed, in the messenger of Allah, a good example of conduct for anyone whose
hope is  in Allah. 
Through the past weeks, we aimed to teach our children about Prophets Muhammad’s life.
We have focused on how kind and merciful He was and how he treated everyone gently.
Knowing about the Prophet’s good deeds was so impressive.
The children got so much attached to him and it created their desire to follow the Sunnah
and act like the prophet ( PBUH).
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CELEBRATION OF AL-MAWLED
@ AL-HODA SCHOOLS 
In light of Al-Mawled Al-Nabawy, Al-Hoda Schools
gathered to celebrate their love for the beloved: Prophet
Mohamed, peace and blessings be upon him.

A choir then took the stage by storm, chanting to
commemorate the birth of prophet Mohamed PBUH.
Their Islamic chants filled the air with peace and serenity.
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AL-MAWLED CELEBRATION
KINDERGARTEN TOGETHER WITH YEARS 1 & 2

Our Mawlid broadcast program reflected what the students have
known and learnt. It included poems, songs, acting and narrating
situations and hadith to revive the Sunnah.  KG 1, 2, Year 1 and 2
worked together to come up with a lovable broadcast.
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MEET AND GREET
GETTING READY FOR THE NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 

Flags everywhere; happy faces and invigorating
ambience - that’s how one can describe the celebration
of October Victory that took place at Al-Hoda Azhar
School!
Students said a short speech about the glory of the war
and how it added bravery and honour to all Egyptians.
They waved their little flags proudly and the patriotic
songs echoed in the school, awakening the love and
respect that we hold for our nation, deep in our hearts.
Everyone saluted the flag and sang the National anthem
with great pride and enthusiasm. Eventually, students
went to their classes amid the chants of ‘tahya Misr’
May God always bless and protect Egypt!

Kindergarten stage is the formative stage of a child’s life .It ensures a child’s early years
education are fun, exciting and supported by family and teachers. In an attempt to get
students ready for the new academic year, the school held a Meet and Greet event which
took place just before the school officially kicked off. The event was definitely a great
opportunity for everyone: parents, teachers and students as well.
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OCTOBER WAR VICTORY
A TALE OF RESILIENCE AND GLORY

PARENTS MEETING 
On the 27th October 2022, we were delighted to finally meet our parents
again at school. Parents and teachers have discussed the students’
progress and different ways to help the children to  develop confidently. 
With the help and understanding of our parents, all the meeting
procedures went on smoothly and organized. 
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There’s more to a school trip than just taking students out of
school campus. Trips are real life experiences, new learning
opportunities and, most of all, trips build bonds.

Year 5 & 6 Trip to Alexandria - Amazing
scenery, crisp breeze and historical
sites.
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SCHOOL TRIPS 
EXPERIENCE CULTURE, RESPECT DIFFERENCES AND DEVELOP
FRIENDSHIPS.

Year 4 Trip to The Pharaonic Village -                             
An experience like no other as students 

Year 3 trip to Dragon Park -  A day full of
out-of-the-box activities. 

Year 1 and 2 trip to Belly Beez - an
ecstatic experience packed with
fun and adventure .

SHARE MY DAY
Today's little moments are tomorrow's
precious memories.
In a fun-filled day, Year 1 and 2 students
shared precious moments with their
parents. Together they danced, painted,
played telematch games and baked the
yummiest bread.
Thanks mum and dad for making that
day extra special!

travelled through time to the glorious
past of Egypt.


